The City of

MADERA

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

Where: Union Pacific Railroad will be closing their railroad crossings on Olive Avenue between
Gateway Drive and “E” Street. The work area and surrounding streets will be subject to traffic
control and detours will be available. “Slow for the cone.” Access to businesses and residents will
be maintained. See map below for details.

When: Beginning Wednesday, August 26, 2020
Duration: 3 days (approximately)

General Information Contact:
City of Madera Engineering Department: (559) 661-5418

After Hours Contact:
City of Madera Police Department: (559) 675-4220
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